Mar.1,2017

Dear Customer
Shinko Seiki Co., Ltd.

Components Division

Sales Termination Notice of Oil Sealed Rotary Vacuum Pump [SGD Series]

Dear Sir/Madam,

We greatly value your patronage to our products at all times.
We would announce that our oil sealed rotary vacuum pump [SGD series] will have
been terminated its sales on June 20, 2017, appreciating your kind patronage to the

pump.

We sincerely ask for your kind understanding on any inconvenience caused by this
termination. Supply period of repair and maintenance parts after the termination is 7

years from the date of the sales termination, for which we would ask your favor.
Please do not hesitate to contact our sales department if you have any question.
Sincerely yours,
Remarks
[Intended Product]
Oil Sealed Rotary Vacuum Pump SGD Series
SGD-400/SGD-600/SGD-900/SGD-1300

* S Unit Series including above models.

[Sales Termination Date]
June 20, 2017

[Maintenance Parts Supply Period]

7 years after sales termination

[Subsequent Model]
Oil Sealed Rotary Vacuum Pump SGH Series
SGH-360 / SGH-800 / SGH-1300

O Contact: Kobe Branch +81-78-332-3400



